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I work as an educator in the Portland public school system. Cooperation between 
county sheriffs, local police, border patrol, and ICE has already significantly 
disrupted the lives of many of our students. The abduction and detention of family 
members for no reason other than the color of their skin has had detrimental impacts 
on our students’ learning and emotional well-being. Local, county, and Maine state 
law-enforcement has no business voluntarily cooperating with federal agencies who 
are clearly acting under direction from an administration that disregards basic 
liberties, human rights, and the constitution.


